
20 February 1947 

To G. S. W. C. Alumnae: 

This letter is in effect an invitation to all 
of our alumnae to be with us at the time of our Spring 
Festival, which is scheduled for the aftornoon of 
Saturday, March 15. • 

This year, we are honoring alumnae from the 
classes of 1917, 1927, and 1937. Special invitations 
v/ill be sent to the members of these classes, but this 
letter 13 an invitation to all of you to return to 
your alma mater for what we expect to be a very lovely 
occasion. 

Out of town alumnae and all members of the 
1917, 1927, and 1937 classes are invited to have dinner 
with us in the college dining hall at 1:15. Crowded 
conditions prevent our inviting local alumnae, except 
from tide throe classes just mentioned. 

The annual alunnae meeting will be held in 
the auditorium at 2:50 p.m., and the Festival v/ill be 
held in Drexel Park at 4:50 p.m. 

All alumnae are invited to a buffet supper 
which will be held at the Houso—in—the—Woods ah 6:30 

These desiring hotel accommodations r|hould 
write the Daniel Ashley Hotel, not later than March 10. 
Single rooms are from ,2.75 to $3.25; doul .-IT"rooms $4.00 
to $4.50; and double rooms with twin beds run from 25.00 
to #6.00. 

I hope that each and every one of you to- whom 
this letter is" addressed will make every effort to visit 
us on March 15. 

With all good wishes, and looking forward to 
seeing you, I am 

# 

Sincerely yours. 

Frank R. Reade 
President 

FRR/w 



19 March 46 

Miss Alphia Mae Caatleberry 
Richland 
Georgia 

"Deer Alphia Mae: 

I was sorry that you could not get down for 
the Alumnae -eeting on last Saturday, thoug: it did 
rain cats and dogs end we had to put off the I estival. 
We hope to have it on Sunday afternoon, April 7. 

At the business meeting, a number of alumnae 
expresse'd a desire to get financial matters straightened 
out at once; so I think it advisable for you to send 
in an itemized report right awaj. 

Please indicate what the v.rious checks are 
for, — bonds, fountain fund, or what; ana also list 
any ca3k contributions under the proper headings. 

I suspect that you have already deposited 
cash contributions, perhaps at the C and S Dank where 
you worked. Xf not, X think the sal est thing to do 
would be to send a money order made out to the Alumna© 
Association in the amount of the cash, with, an appended 
statement showing where the cash came Xrom, so to speak. 

As most of us will be away for a while during 
the spring vocation, I suggest that you send this in­
formation to Mrs. William Thomas, in care of the college 

With all good wishes, ana hoping to see you 
at the Festival, whenever it. comes off, — 

Sincerely, 

FRR/w 



12 Kerch 1946 

Miss Harriet Plournoy 
1280 ivicLendon Avenue, N® h® 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Harriets 
I„J *-o have your letter of March IX, 

^ougb JrT*f .V[~ -1U U3 

for the coming weekend festivities. 

Have just UUi-^PBtteraon^ 

tl iar.Tâ en"l been -f ̂ove-1^® list., 

tbinS8 organized. 

With best wishes, I srn 

Sincerely yours, 

FRR/w 

\ 



11 March 1946 

Miss Alphia Mae Castleberry 
Richland 
Georgia 

Dear Alphia Maes 

As you know, if my recent letter reached you, 
Me are having our Spring Festival next Saturday 
afternoon, and I hope very much that you and very 
many other alumnae will be here for the occasion. 

< 

There is to be a business meeting of the 
Alumnae at 2;30 on Saturday afternoon. If you do 
•not plan to be here, can you send us what records 
you have as Alumnae Treasurer? We can not find any 
records here at the college, or at the First National 
Bank downtown. Miss Strong told me this morning that 
she ha3 no records for this year, and that several 
alumnae have asked her about them. She mentioned a 
Mrs. Bruce specifically. It seems that a check of 
hers for $25 has never been deposited. 

With all good wishes, and hoping to see you 
next Saturday, I am 

Sincerely yours, 

FRR/w 



Congratulations Graduate! 

The Alumni Association welcomes you into its 
fellowship and wishes the best of luck to you 
always. 

You will be hearing from us and we want to hear 
from you. Keep in touch with your Class Secretary 
that you recently named. In the event you forget 
your secretary's address, Miss Lillian Patterson, 
VSC Librarian, will always be delighted to receive 
information about fellow Alumni. We want to know 
your address any time it changes. 

Plan to return next spring for the Alumni rally. 
You'll enjoy it. 

Best wishes to you! 
Cordially 

Glen Blackwell Johnson 
President, Alumni Association 


